ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Ritchie M. Piltz 920.262.4034

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E.

DATE: September 28, 2023

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, October 4, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Request for streetlight on 1200 Block of Mary Street:

Engineering received a request from a concerned resident for a streetlight to be added to the 1200 block of Mary Street – between S. Twelfth Street and Theresa Street. The resident shared a concern about the safety in the area as there is minimal lighting and increased activity due to business expansions. The checklist for a streetlight request is attached for your use. No money is budgeted for this streetlight in the 2023 budget. A site map is attached for your use.

ATTACHMENTS

- New Street Light Criteria Checklist
- Site Map